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I hope that this le,er finds you all well and coping as best you can with the current con7nuing situa7on.  It is 
lovely to see some events running and that the UCWDC Country & Line Dance World Championships will be 
running this year, of which I am excited to be in a,endance. 

Recently, you may have seen some informa7on about me on social media.  Whilst I am suppor7ve of the other 
dance organisa7ons (WCDF, GOLD, WDM) and I oKen a,end, judge & teach for them, the UCWDC bylaws do 
not allow any event director, officer or commi,ee member to sit on a board of another organisa7on.  This 
would be considered a conflict of interest. 

I would like to state that I am not a board member of any organisa7on other than the UCWDC.  The release of 
my name was due to a miscommunica7on.  I con7nue to chair only the UCWDC Line Dance Commi,ee and the 
UCWDC Educa7on Commi,ee.   

I hope this clears up any confusion and I look forward to seeing all the dancers and friends in the coming year in 
both the UCWDC and other organisa7ons. 

As always if you have any ques7ons, please feel free to contact me.  

I would like to thank the en7re world wide Line Dance family for suppor7ng each other during these difficult 
7mes and look forward to seeing you all again soon.  
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